Query, Innovate UK Exec Chair

26 February 2019 at 14:17

Thank you for providing the additional information.

Given the circumstances and numerous delays, the Commissioner would be content with an extension of up to 9 months, to
allow for the planned campaign to conclude without leaving a vacancy on the board.

Having said this, the Commissioner seeks assurance that the campaign will be well underway before the summer, to ensure

there is enough time for an appointment to be made before the interim term ends. | would be grateful if you could provide an
indicative timetable for the campaign.

Kind regards,

Phil

Phil Hodges

Office of the Commissioner for Public Appointments



